

Hemdean House School Ltd Hemdean Road Caversham, Reading Berkshire RG4 7SD Tel: 0118 947 2590 Fax: 0118 946 4474

Email: office@hemdeanhouse.co.uk

hemdeanhouse.co.uk

26 May 2017

Dear Parents

HEMDEAN HOUSE SCHOOL NURSERY

As a direct result of the new government initiative of providing 30 hours of childcare free to three year old children and after many years of providing affordable and high quality preschool education to the children of greater Caversham we deeply regret to inform you that the school Governors have made the difficult decision to close our Nursery.

Unfortunately, as our preschool only operates with children aged three and older the funding we receive for the children in our Nursery will no longer be sufficient to support the high quality of care given at Hemdean House.

Therefore we regret that we will cease to operate a Nursery on our school site from September 2017 with the last day of the Nursery operation being 14 July 2017. Hemdean House School is however continuing to thrive and progress and will be preparing to welcome more Reception children to their first year of a wonderful school journey in September.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Mr Stephen Hodgson

Acting Chair of Governors